
 
 

2017 Annual Rebild Membership Meeting 

St. Croix, USVI 

March 29 – April 5, 2017 

 

A very special event will take place on the US Virgin Islands in the spring of 2017.  March 31, 2017 will 

mark the 100th anniversary of the transfer of the Virgin Islands (De Dansk Vestindiske Øer) to the United 

States from Denmark for $25 million.  This ended 245 years of Danish rule. 

The Rebild National Park Society would like to help celebrate this transfer by holding our Annual 

Membership Meeting for 2017 on the island of St. Croix.  There will be a Rebild welcome reception, 

transfer ceremonies, a concert, a parade, an island tour, and gala dinner evenings.  

The response has been overwhelming.  We hope that you will be joining us. 

The Reservation Form and Itinerary have been emailed to confirmed US participants. 

Note for the Annual Membership Meeting:  Members may vote in person or by signed proxy. 

(ref. Rebild Bylaws, Article 8, Section 4) 

 

Ed Bladt 

US Rebild Vice President 

 

 

 

 

 

 


